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ICOR International, Inc., producer of Hot Shot®, Hot 
Shot-2™, One Shot-C®, and NU-22B® refrigerants, is 
pleased to announce the promotion of William “Bill” 
Doyle to Regional Business Director. Bill has been 
assigned to ICOR’s West Coast region and will be 
providing ICOR distributors, and their refrigerant 
customers, with sales and technical support through-
out his respective region.
 
Originally appointed in 2012 as Regional Director of 
ICOR’s refrigerant reclamation services in the west-
ern half of the U.S., Bill brings to ICOR over 25 years 
of sales and sales management experience in HVACR 
industry. Originally from the Cleveland Ohio area, Bill 
has lived in southern California since the mid 80’s and his business travels have taken him 
throughout the western region. His new responsibilities will include development of our 
existing distributor  base and working at the user level to pull business through the whole-
sale distributor channel. Bill is a member of the Orange County California chapter of 
ASHRAE and is pursuing additional HVACR associated credentials.
 
“As a result of the accelerated phase out of R-22, an estimated 30-35% of refrigerant 
users are transitioning to an HFC alternative like NU-22B” this year, said Gordon McKin-
ney, ICOR’s VP/COO. “Bill will be playing a key role in assisting distributors and refrigerant 
users in his region in their transition away from ozone depleting refrigerants. We are very 
pleased to have him on the ICOR team and he is making great progress in developing our 
business in the western states.”
 
For a complete listing of ICOR’s national and regional support personnel go to 
www.icorinternational.com/ICOR_Support_Map.pdf. ICOR International’s offices and 
production facility is located in Indianapolis, Indiana. Business hours are from 7:30 am to 
4:30 pm EST. for more information on ICOR products or to locate an ICOR products 
distributor in your area call (800) 497-6805 or go to: www.icorinternational.com
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